

**Hereford Cathedral Junior School** 

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Mrs Catrin Goode BEd (hons) QTS Head of EYFS enquiry@herefordcs.com

www.herefordcs.com

## **Reception Summer Term Newsletter 2019**







Welcome to the Summer Term! We hope you all had a lovely Easter break.

'Living Things' is our topic for the first half of term. We will be finding out about the life cycle of frogs and caterpillars and learning how we can best look after our pets and animals. We will plant seeds and hope to grow sunflowers! We will also be finding out about 'Holidays' and sharing our own experiences and adventures. After half term, we will be thinking about the uses of water and we also have two outings to look forward to.

To support the Jolly Phonics scheme, we will continue with our 'Tricky Word Lists' and dictation sheets. We will be working practically to solve addition and subtraction sums and thinking critically to solve mathematical problems.

If possible, please bring a photograph of your pet, if you have one, into school by Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> May.

We're looking forward to a happy and productive term! Should you have any questions regarding the Summer Term please do not hesitate to ask me.

Many thanks,

Mrs C. Goode